
Latest Update from the Ministry of Justice on Off-Contract invoicing 
 
Invoicing and guidance is continuously reviewed and revised and may vary between different MoJ 
teams.   
 
Interpreters should receive the relevant invoicing information and guidance from their MoJ contact at 
the time of booking.  
 
In the event this information and guidance isn’t provided at the time of booking, those delivering the 
interpreting service should request directly from their MoJ contact.  
 
This is to ensure you are following the up-to-date process. 
 


